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Encouraging Faith

From now on this newsletter will be written once a year - it will
be produced in the autumn and contain an update on our ministry
and news of our family. Most of you will receive it by email, but we
are printing hard copies for those who want them, and also to give
away on our travelling ministry. At other times of the year, when
we have important things to communicate, we will use email.

Word for the Week

We make contact with about 2000 folk each week through
our weekly message. Our aim is to encourage, to stir faith
and to give you something to help with the challenges of every

day life.We really appreciate the feedback that you give us as many
of you email back your response to the latest “Word”. The reason
we have not included teaching messages in this newsletter is that
most of you are getting one from us every Wednesday!

If you use email, but are not yet on our list, this is what you need
to do - go to our website www.charlesandjoyce.com and on the
front page you will see a sign-up box, enter your name and email
address and you will get an email from us every Wednesday with
a new “Word for the Week”.

Faith Food for Christmas

Our latest book, a daily devotional, “Faith Food for Every Day” has
been very well received.We get a constant
stream of folk telling us how it is bringing
them messages each day which seem to be
‘tailor-made’ for their current life situation.
It will make an ideal gift at Christmas, or
at any time. Buy a copy and bless someone
special. It is a top class colour production

and once you have handled it you will

appreciate its quality. Ve need your help -
if you have been blessed by this book -
recommend it to your friends or give
it to them as a gift. You can buy it at

our website www.charlesandjoyce.com/pages/products
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% On pages 3 & 4 we will
bring you up to date
with our family. The big

1 news that we shared last
year was the Coralie,
Jens and their six
children were relocating

from Germany to
England. They have
arrived and are living in

| Guildford. More details
on page 4.

This has been a busy year with Joyce speaking
at a Ladies Conference in Turkey, several visits
to Highway Church in Bicester, teaching at
the Teen Challenge School of Ministry in
Leicestershire, and taking a Seminar in
Frankfurt Germany, as well as various other
teaching and preaching opportunities - More
details on Page 2.

In January 2014 we will be going first to
Australia and have a couple of weeks with
Ben, Anne and their 5 children in Mareeba,
also a week with Joyce’s sister Audrey and
her husband Bill, before going to the
Philippines to spend two weeks in lloilo
with Victor & Sally Fernandez, together with
a group of 15 from Living Waters Church
and also visiting Victor Jnr. and Rosilee who
are pastoring a Church in Manila.
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